
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
May 02, 2024 

CALL FOR RESOURCES CFR 2324-05 
Crisis De-escalation and Intervention 

 
Spokane Public Schools is looking for an evidence-based trauma informed de-escalation 
training and crisis intervention program that supports the elimination of isolation and offers 
interventions to reduce the need for restraint. The system should provide a range of training 
levels from verbal interventions to physical holds. 
 
The District expects the approved product would be in place for training in August of 2024.   
 
Deadline to respond is 1:00 PM, May 17th, 2024.   
 
Refer to all specification and requirements at; 
https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/2586  
 
 
 
TO BE ADVERTISED IN THE Spokesman-Review on 05/02/2024 and 05/06/2024.   
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